

Der Bürgermeister

Gemeinde Oberammergau Postfach 20 D-82482 Oberammergau

Dear Silent Night Music Festival Performers,

On behalf of the citizens of Oberammergau we extend an official welcome to the participants of the Silent Night Music Festival, presented by Historic Programs. We look forward to greeting each performer as they join with us in celebrating the world's most loved carol.

Thousands of people from all over the world journey to Oberammergau to witness the Passion Play which is performed here every ten years. Oberammergau is honored to host the Silent Night Music Festival. We invite you to experience the tradition, the culture and the history that makes our village so unique.

We are certain that your experience here will create wonderful memories that will remain with you for a lifetime. Thank you for your willingness to share your passion for music with us.

Regards,

Arno Nunn

Mayor Oberammergau